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Voters’ Meeting 
Voters’ Meeting will take place on Sunday, Jan. 24, after the 11 am service. 

  Faith News and Announcements  
   Faith Lutheran Church, 2335 S. Webster Ave.,  

Green Bay, WI 54301 

NEWLHS 2021 
 citrus sale 

Need a taste of  
sunshine during the cold  
winter months? NEW Lutheran HS  

citrus sale has begun.  
 Orders forms are located at the Welcome 
Center or in the main entryway.  You can 

also place an order by visiting 
www.newlhs.com .   

All orders due January 21st. 

Winter Camp 

January 22-24:  Middle School & 
High School Winter Camp 
 
If you are interested in going, 

please call the Church at 

 435-5524 or email Alex at 

flcgb.dce@gmail.com. 

Welcome our new bookkeeper 
I'm Jenni Harris, I am a member at 
Our Saviour Lutheran, and have a 
teenage son, Brady. He attends 
8th grade at Trinity. In our free 
time we like to go camping, swim-
ming and hiking.  Basically we love 
to explore! I'm very excited to be 
working as the Faith bookkeeper. I 
look forward to meeting and 
working with you!  

Trinity open house 
Trinity is hosting an Open 
House for new fami-
lies on January 19th from 
3:30 to 6:00. This Open House is 
for all new families in grades 5K-8. 
Due to the current pandemic we 
ask that guests  
pre-register by emailing   
Administrative Assistant  
Kellie Meerstein at 
 meersteink@greenbaytrinity.org  
so that we can plan for your visit. 
We look forward to meeting you!  

Scrip 
Beginning Jan 17, we will be  
selling scrip again in between 
services. To kick off the New 
Year, Kwik Trip  has offered a 
21% rebate ($100 gas card = $21 
toward Church).  This is an easy 
way to help support Faith 
 Lutheran Church.   
Online orders will still be  
available and may be picked up 
at the Scrip table.  Visit our  
website to order ahead of time.   
If you have any questions, please 
email flcgb.scrip@gmail.com or 
call us at 920-435-5524. 

Women of faith 
We are  looking for donations of new or 
gently used pillow cases (preferably girl 

friendly design)   to make pillow case 
dresses for girls in need.  We are also 

looking  for helpers to cut out and sew 
the dresses.  Instructions on how to 

make it will be available on the LWML 
counter.  For more information, please 

email Barbara Erickson at 
Bjeintx.mx@hotmail.com 

A letter from the past 
A family rediscovered a letter and reached out almost 19 yrs. later:   
 My wife and I found the remnants of a laminated note which was once 
attached to a balloon released from Faith Lutheran Vacation Bible School.  
The note is  dated June 16th 1989. 
The note requests that the finder 
reach out to your church and let you 
know when/where it was found. We 
found it around 2001 near the Ice 
Age Trail in the N Kettle Moraine area 
near Dundee WI. My wife kept the 
note with the intention of letting you 
know we found it. She recently  
rediscovered it.  

A larger copy of the letter is at the  
Welcome Center. 

http://www.flcgb.com/
mailto:meersteink@greenbaytrinity.org


Altar Bouquet 1 Altar Bouquet 2 

In Celebration of 
Kris Walch’s 

Birthday 

To the Glory of God  
By Sue Schuettpelz 

pray for our  
shut-ins: 

Janice Cleven 
Dan Fels 

Geraldine Feld 
Eugene Feldhausen 
Mary Ann Hermsen 

Toni Nelson 
Carol Walker 

Ken Vieth 
 
 

Also pray for our extended family and friends of Faith:  

We pray for: 
Joy Anderson 

Al Juza 
Sharon Kussow 

Lil LaRue 
Cheryl Mitchell 

Lucas Raby 
Lois Stirdivant 
Milt Stirdivant 
Debbie Welnetz 

Jean Zimmerman 
Rick Zimmerman 
Faith’s Inactive 

Members 

Pastor Pett (Redeemer Lutheran Church) 
Kurt, Sue, & Heidi Schwedler (family of Kay Hanna) 
Harold Wilson (brother of Sandy Olson) 
Doug Behl (student of Green Bay Trinity Lutheran) 
Susanne Hoehneke (friend of Birgit Harms) 
Marjorie Wallenfang (mother of Karen Mielke) 
Margie Blake (sister of Hans Barth) 
Jill  (friend of Karin Barth) 
Mary Jo Walch (wife of Jeff Walch and  
daughter-in-law of  Bob Walch) 
Ken Muehlberger (uncle of Alex Wright) 
Nadine & Luca Korab (friends of Janice Luhrs)  
Mike Walschinski (grandson of Angie Dobratz) 
Ellyn Baril (aunt of Scott Stiles) 
Sydney Miracle (niece of Robin and Brian Paul) 
Ted Schwenker (father of Molly Krueger) 
Jim Shearer (brother-in-law of Andrew & Sue 
Mansfield) 
Isaiah Phillips (grandson of Allan and Eleanore Juza) 
Derek Kosmicki (nephew-in-law of Louisa Schauer) 

Rose Walschinski (grand-daughter of Angie Dobratz) 
Scott Gutknecht (nephew of  Sandy & John Badtke) 
Delores Kinne (grandmother of  Angela Stiles) 
Barb Wotruba (friend of Paul & Lori Reynolds) 
Charlie Cheslock (grandson of Keith & Jolene Cheslock) 
Jeanne Fellenz (mother of Tiffany Hoffman) 
Mike Knapp (coworker of Paul Reynolds) 
Jackson Kieth (infant relative of Marv Kovach) 
Bob Falkenhagen (brother-in-law of Pat Falkenhagen) 
Kevin Klover (brother of Kathy Ebert) 
Amy Kellerman (cousin of Linda Just) 
The Williamson Family (friends of Kelly Bagneski) 
Pastor Jeff Dobratz (son of Angela Dobratz) 
Jean Newkirk (friend of Marian Kovach) 
Melody Vollmer (granddaughter of Kelly & Mike Tollar) 
Andrea Laroque (friend of Toni Nelson) 

Faith’s Active Military Members 
Nick Grygleski | Rachel Messerschmidt | Riley Dryer 

If you would like to add someone to the prayer list, please email flcgb.office@gmail.com. 

2021 Altar flower sign up 
There are 2 spots available for January 24.   The cost is $15.00 per bouquet.  Flowers are  available to take home 
after the Monday night service.  You may also sign up by calling  the church office at 920-435-5524.   

To the  family and 
friends of  Ed Feld 
as they mourn his 

passing on December 31, 2020.  Cards 
may be sent to:  Geraldine Feld,  421 
Roselawn Blvd., Green Bay, WI 54301. 


